
 
 

Government Finance Officers Association 

 

 

May 22, 2018 

 

 

President of the United States of America 

Member of the United States Senate 

Member of the United States House of Representatives 

 

 

RE: Thank You for your Support of Municipal Bonds  

 

Dear : 

 

On behalf of the organizations listed above we are writing to thank you for your support in treating U.S. 

Municipal Securities as High-Quality Liquid Assets.  This important legislation goes a long way toward 

ensuring that state and local governments maintain access to low-cost financing to build the infrastructure 

for commerce, public safety, job creation and the development of an educated workforce that our 

communities and national economy rely on. 

 

Thank you again for your dedication in advancing this important legislation.  It is only through your 

efforts and commitment to commonsense policy solutions that the federal, state and local partnership to 

maintain and invest in our nation’s infrastructure is preserved.   

     

Sincerely, 

 

 

Government Finance Officers Association, Emily Swenson Brock, 202-393-8467 


